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June 22, 2022 

 

 

Dear NACD Board Members, NACD Executive Board Members, NACD Officers, State and 

Territory Association Directors and Contacts: 

 

The NACD Nominating Committee is pleased to announce that there will be an election during 

the 2023 NACD Annual Meeting in New Orleans, Louisiana to be held February 11-15, 2023. 

The purpose of the election will be to fill the positions of First Vice-President, Second Vice-

President, and Secretary-Treasurer.  

 

The major qualifications for nominees requires that the person serve on a local conservation 

district board at the time of election. Each position serves for a term of two years at which time 

the candidate can run for election to a higher office, or in the case of Secretary-Treasurer, the 

option of being elected to a second term.   

 

Candidates will be required to submit an application to include a letter of intent and resume to 

the NACD Nominating Committee by Friday, November 4, 2022.  The letter of intent shall 

include the position in which the candidate is willing to serve and that they have a clear 

understanding of the duties and time commitment of the position. 

 

Attached to this notice is a copy of NACD’s bylaws. Specifically, Article 7 describes officer 

elections, terms of office and duties. 

 

We are asking that you help us inform all district officials that may have an interest in becoming 

a candidate and encourage them to submit a complete application by Friday, November 4, 2022.  

  

Applications should be sent to the attention of NACD CEO Jeremy Peters at jeremy-

peters@nacdnet.org or by fax to (202) 547-6450. All applications will be notified of receipt. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

Tim Palmer 

Nominating Committee Chair 
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